
The staff of the Brockville General Hospital Mental Health Crisis Team would like to extend our 

congratulations to ARCC on it's 20th anniversary. As a fellow health care team supporting 
individuals through difficult situations, we have come to take great comfort in knowing the well trained, 

and compassionate staff of ARCC are there to offer quality and timely assistance. The Assault Response 
and Care Centre has been, and will continue to be, a vital component of our communities care providers. 

Our best wishes for your continued success! 


